
 
 

Town of Salisbury 
 

Early Voting is open to all voters to make it more convenient to 
participate in the Presidential Primary scheduled for March 3, 2020.  
Registered voters in Salisbury can come to Town Hall during the 
hours listed below to cast their ballot. Early Voting will take place at 
the Salisbury Town Hall, Colchester Room, 5 Beach Road, from 
Monday, February 24, 2020 -Friday, February 28, 2020. 
 

 
 

Hours of Early Voting: 
 
 Monday, Feb. 24th        8:30 AM – 6:00 PM 
  
 Tuesday, Feb. 25th – Thursday, Feb. 27th 8:30AM – 4:00PM 
  
 Friday, Feb. 28th       8:30AM-1:00PM 
  
  
 
 


